MABEL HART BROOK AND MARION HILL MEMORIAL FOUNDATION

Beach Tidy-up Guidelines

1. The Foundation property should be checked during the day. Pick up any garbage around the picnic
area, the length of the beach, the rail to the road and around the gate at the road.

2. The one designated fireplace should be cleaned out periodically to prevent ash build-up. Any
other fireplaces found along the beach are to be taken apart and removed.

3. Toilet should also be checked and cleaned and if necessary, supply toilet paper.

4. Take note of the status and condition of the Foundation property. Report your observations;
amount of garbage, number of fires built, number of parties using the beach at the time,
number of opportunities to talk about the Foundation to guests.

Dusk Beach Patrols are encouraged and done with at least two people.
Objectives:
e Talk to visitors about the Foundation property, how it was formed and conserved.
e Build small fires only and in the designated fireplace. Stress the importance of maintaining
a small, safe fire and making sure that it is completely extinguished before leaving.

o Recommend a “Designated Fire and Safety Person”. A person takes responsibility
for setting up, maintaining and managing a small fire and then extinguishing it
thoroughly.

e Remind users to take their garbage home.

e Make sure visitors know the location of the Toilet.

e All-terrain vehicles or motorcycles are not permitted, please ask riders to remove them
immediately. “No Motorized Vehicles” signage is at the gate and along the pathway.

e No Overnight Camping. 11:00 pm is the cut-off time for noise as per the Sinclair Township
bylaws.

Fire Safety Rules
e NO FIRES during official FIRE BAN*
o NO FIRES during high or on-shore winds

e Use ONLY the designated Fireplace

e Fire must be small and contained

o Never leave the Fire unattended

e Before you leave, drown Fire wit water, stir coals and drown again

e Smother with sand if necessary

Note*: Daily Fire Danger Rating or Fire Ban Information
Call 1-877-847-1577 or Check Signs posted at local Fire Hall



